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	!! Upcoming Events!
Mark Your Calendar
March 31-April 6

Cherry Blossom Festival

April 3

Cherry Blossom Reception

1215 Nash Street, Rosslyn

April 11

UW Founders Day Reception

April 13

Verne & Steve Meisner at Blobs Park and Hands on DC

May 19

UW Golf Tournament

June 14

Paul Cebar & Milwaukeeans

State Theatre, Falls Church

Spring/Summer

UW Wine and Cheese Reception and O’s game

Spring/Summer
Governor’s reception

August 26

Pool Party and Packers 
September 

UW Alumni Beer and

Brat Picnic

October 18

Wisconsin Day at the National Cathedral

September-December
Packers & UW football 

December
Christmas Reception and White House Tour
	


	Fasching At Blob’s Park

Join us on Saturday, April 13, as we journey to Blob’s Park to dance to the Verne and Steve Meisner Polka Band at their only appearance in the DC area in 2002.   Located in Jessup, MD, just off the Baltimore-Washington Parkway, Blobs is an old-time Barvarian beer hall that is owned and run by the Blob family.  It specializes in German food, pitchers of beer, and plenty of dancing. A perfect place for the WSS Fasching.  Dinner is at 7 p.m. Dancing is at 9 p.m.  Admission is $7 at the door. Food and drink are extra.  Make your reservations by calling or emailing Maribeth Konz, Carol Tumas, or  Bill Wagner.

Directions to Blobs: Take the Baltimore-Washington Parkway to 175 East (Odenton/Fort Meade exit).  Go South approximately 100 yards and turn right at the blinking light at the fire station into Blob’s Park.

UW Golf Tournament

The UW Alumni Club of Washington DC is hosting its second Golf Tournament at Worthington Manor in Urbana, MD on Sunday, May 19, featuring UW line Coaches Jim Hueber and John Palermo and other special guests.  1:30 p.m. shotgun start followed by cocktails and food.  For information, contact Harvey Borkin at (202) 537-0497.
Web Site and E-mail List

We are in the process of improving our Website at www.geocities.com/wssdc2001.  All members are also invited to join the Wisconsin State Society e-mail list by going to the following web page: www.onelist.com/subscribe/wssdc or by sending an email to the following address: wssdc-subscribe@onelist.com.  

	UW Founder’s Day Event

The UW Alumni Club of Washington DC invites everyone to attend Founder’s Day Celebration 2002 on Thursday, April 11, at 6:00 p.m., at the Army and Navy Club, 901 17th St NW (Farrugut Square).  Dennis G. Maki, M.D., Ovid O. Meyer, Professor of Medicine, and Head, Section of Infectious Disease, will speak on “The New Plague: Bioterrorism.” RSVP by April 5 to WAA, Attn: Molly Norton at WAA, 650 North Lake Street, Madison, WI 53706, or online at clubs.uwalumni.com/WashingtonDC. The cost is $35.00.  Questions?  Call Molly Norton at (608) 262-9651.
Volunteer for Hands On DC 

Hit up your friends for pledges, don your workclothes and join fellow WSS members as we join with the UW Alumni Club and participate in the 9th annual Hands On DC work-a-thon on Saturday, April 13.  Over the past 7 years, over 17,000 volunteers have painted, landscaped, cleaned and repaired nearly 100 public schools in the District.  Each participant raises or gives a tax-deductible pledge for the hours they work  (usually about 5 hours), all of which goes directly to college scholarships for needy DC students.  To participate, call or email Maribeth Konz, Carol Tumas, or Bill Wagner ASAP.

2002 Dues Are Due!
Thank you to all that have paid your 2002 dues already.  For those who are wondering, dues are still $10 per individual and $15 per family.  Please make the check payable to Wisconsin State Society and send it to the address below.  The date shown on your mailing label is the last time you paid dues.  Dues are good for one year from the date of payment.




Wisconsin State Society

c/o Bill Wagner, President

4122 N. 17th Street

Arlington, VA  22207
Address Correction Requested
